
Holbrook Masonic Family
Trestleboard – January 2024

Holbrook Lodge #30 A.F. & A.M.
Worshipful Master - Will Cole  619-358-0013
Senior Warden – Jim Evans  503-357-3063
Junior Warden - Glenn Lazott  971-404-1636
Secretary - Jay Carey  503-932-7386

Jan 2 6:00 Dinner / fellowship
7:00 Stated Meeting

 Greetings Everyone,

I would like to thank you for placing your trust in me for the coming year. I would also like to thank
all who came to Decembers stated and the Installation afterwards. 

We have some building improvement projects planned this year, our rental income is in a good 
place and growing, and I have a few ideas of activities we can do. I would love to hear any of yours. 
I look forward to seeing you in lodge. Please reach out if you need anything from transportation to 
an ear to listen.

Happy Holidays
William Cole

January Events

Tue Jan 2 – Holbrook dinner / Stated
Mon Jan 8 – York Rite



FOREST GROVE YORK RITE

Forest Grove Chapter #37 R.A.M.
EHP - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760
King - Phil Myers  971-228-9973
Scribe - Garry Weiner  503-939-5684
Secretary - C. Allan White  503-539-3290

Sunset Council #20 Cryptic Masons
Ill. Master - Jim Dorman II  503-848-6760
Deputy Master - Phil Myers  971-228-9973
P.C. of the Work - Garry Weiner  503-939-5684
Recorder - C. Allan White  503-539-3290

Jan 8 No official dinner, feed yourselves
Council 7:00pm
Chapter after Council 
Round-table discussion + dessert downstairs

Greetings Companions,

As this is coming to you during the holiday season, I hope everyone enjoys all the midwinter 
celebrations—living in such a diverse society means more chances to party!

Just for the record, casual dress is still in effect until further notice.

Our schedule for the January meeting will be a little different than normal.  I'd like to get through 
business in both bodies as briefly as we can, then adjourn to the dining room for dessert and a 
round-table discussion about everyone's impressions of this year and thought on the future of York 
Rite in Forest Grove.  Please attend if you are able.

I have not received word regarding any official visits for January, but if those happen we will 
schedule our discussion for another time.  While visitors are always welcome, I feel it's important 
that we decide what to do based on our needs at the local level since we are the ones who will make 
things happen.

Happy holidays!

Fraternally,
Jim Dorman II
EHP / IM


